
  Request for Proposals  
Architectural and Engineering Services 

 
 
The Housing Authority of the Town of Boonton (BHA) is seeking proposals from qualified architectural 
/ engineering firms (or individuals) to provide architectural and engineering services in connection with 
the NBHA’s public housing development and redevelopment agency operations for a period of one year. 
The successful proposer will be licensed by the state of New Jersey and will have the appropriate 
academic qualifications in architecture and/or engineering. The proposal is being solicited through a fair 
and open process in accordance with the N.J.S.A. 19:44A-20.4et seq. 

 
Copies of documents setting forth the scope of service, contract terms and conditions, proposal 
submission requirements, and criteria for evaluation of proposals, on the above cited professional 
services may be obtained from the Housing Authority of the Town of Boonton by contacting the office 
of the BHA by email at sherry@boontonhousing.org subject should be “Request For Architectural and 
Engineering Consultant Services RFP” or by visiting the said office at 125 Chestnut Street, Boonton, NJ 
07005 MONDAY through FRIDAY between the hours of 8:30AM – 2:30PM.  There is a non-refundable 
fee of $25.00. 
 
  
 
Proposals will be accepted up to 4:00 pm (prevailing time) on Monday, June 29, 2020. 
 
Sherry L. Sims 
Executive Director 
 
Dates Advertise: June 12, 2020 and June 15, 2020 
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